
 

 
 
 

                                                                           Community Safety Partnership 
                                                                           Community Care Force Centre 
                                                                                                     Central Depot 
                                                                                      Chilton Industrial Estate 
                                                                                                               Ferryhill 
                                                                                                         Co. Durham 
                                                                                                           DL17 0SD 
 

7th February 2005 
 
 

Dear Liz, 
 
Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to present the finding of the 

Community Safety Crime and Disorder Audit to the area forums. We have 
collated the findings of each group and have used them to inform the new 
strategy to take the partnership in to the next audit period of 2005 -2008. 

 
As promised I have enclosed a copy of the findings from each group for the 

members attention. The full audit document and strategy will be forwarded when 
published. 

 
Can you please thank all those involved in the consultation for their time and 

involvement it was greatly appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sgt Steve Steen 
Partnership Officer 
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